
























































































































Humboldt General Hospital 

Board of Trustees Meeting 

Date 09-27-2022 

Agenda item:   Business Item #4 

 

  

 

Department:  EMS 

Item Description: Determination that five EMS vehicles are no longer required for use by the district or 

public purposes use and authorization to dispose of the vehicles 

Request:  

We are requesting approval to surplus the vehicles mentioned below.  All the vehicles listed are past 

service life, have high mileage, and we are faced with increased repair costs to keep them safe and 

operational.  

We would like to donate the Ford Crown Vic (CP-1) to the Law Enforcement P.O.S.T academy where it 

can have use in their controlled, vehicle operators’ course for officers completing their driving portion of 

the academy. 

We will explore options for selling the Dodge Charger, Ford E-350 (Delta-2), and Ford F350 (service 

truck).    

The Ford Crown Vic, and Dodge Charger were acquired through a law enforcement vehicle surplus 

program and were in used condition with approx. 125,000 miles when we received them. 

The Ford F350 (Former Medic 21), and Ford E-350 (Delta 2) were acquired for use on the Playa at 

Burning Man and other ancillary special events and assignments. Both of these units are currently out of 

service and are nonoperational due to undetermined mechanical issues that would require significant 

mechanical costs to diagnose and repair.  

 

Units to Decommission: 

1. CP-1 2009 Ford Crown Vic #0557 

2. 2006 Dodge Charger #6577 

3. Delta 2 1998 Ford E-350 #9033 

4. Former Medic 21 1999 Ford F350 #3113 

5. Service Truck 1995 Ford F350 #7579 

  




